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Dear Mr. Allen: 

COLUMBIA 

July 30, 1963 

I have just read the New York Times account of your 
appearance before the Senate Commerce Committee last Friday 
and I wish to take this opportunity to congratulate you for 
your courageous statement B.Ild to commend you very much for 
speaking out on the President's civil rights proposals. It 
was certainly very refreshing to read your statement, especially 
coming from the mayor of one of the great cities of our country 
and the largest in the southeast. 

Again, my congratulati ons . I am 

Sincerely yours, 

~to.~ 
RAM:cg 

Raymond A. Moore 
Assistant Professor 




